
 

THS faculty and parents: 

  

We were made aware last night of a threat of violence that was posted on snap chat insinuating 

something was going to happen at THS on Friday.  Orem PD has fully investigated the situation and has 

determined it is NOT a credible threat. Nevertheless, there will be appropriate school and legal action 

taken because we will always take seriously any threat to student safety. 

  

We have arranged for an increased presence by the Orem Police Department at the school tomorrow as 

a precaution. On a positive note, it is gratifying when our students see something, they say 

something. We will always strive to create an environment where all students feel valued, accepted, 

respected and safe. 

  

Teachers have been asked to share this message with their students this morning during first period. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Dr. J. Jensen 

Principal, THS 

 


